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To: Babicz, Walter
Subject: RE: Opposition to rezoning 

From: "Dr. Hassan Nijm"
Date: June 14, 2020 at 1:11:03 PM PDT 
To: mayorandcouncil <mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Opposition to rezoning 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and know 
the content is safe. 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and know 
the content is safe. 

Good day,  
I would like to show my strong  opposition to the proposal of  rezoning 5787 Albert place to cannabis store.  

Many thanks  
Sent from Outlook Mobile 
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